
Feb. 17, 2020 
 
HB 2434 Proponent Written Testimony 
 
To Whomever It May Concern: 
 
 I am Charity a concerned citizen writing to take a stand with you against fines for suspended driver’s 
license.    
 
It has tremendously affected our community and not in a positive way.  We are breaking the law just to 
go to work to pay fines. I believe the do away with fines will help stimulate Kansas economy and help 
decrease the rate of assistance needed from the Gov. If people are paying fines, they can't afford 
groceries, utilities, or even family night. That effects farmers and people in agriculture and wherever 
else the money could've been spent to raise economy.  Not only that if you look at statistics most 
citizens with suspended license are minorities. I believe it would also give a new hope to a generation 
suffering from depression. There are so many benefits by making sure that we all are successful as 
Americans. 
  
Please pass this bill and make Kansas the great state to stay instead of coming on vacation leave on 
probation with a suspended license. 
 
Charity Hill 
charityhill09@gmail.com 
  
 


